
Whole Life Ministries Guidelines- 2025 

DATE RECEIVED: _____________________ 

 

In order to receive Whole Life Ministries assistance from The Lighthouse Foundation clients must 
first meet the following guidelines:   

• If you receive Subsidized Housing, you are NOT eligible for rental assistance 
but may qualify for other financial help. 

• Clients may be asked to show proof of income. 

• Client must provide landlord verification form, (in application) if seeking any 
type of rental assistance. 

• To receive assistance, clients must be able to pay the full balance, we are 
unable to offer assistance until the full balance is collected. Resources will be 
provided to help collect the balance.  

• Financial assistance through The Lighthouse Foundation is a one-time help. 

• Regardless of which type of financial assistance you are seeking, all clients 
must complete the Junior Level of Banzai Financial Literacy Program in partnership 
with the Armco Credit Union. If not completed the application will be DENIED. 
https://thelighthousepa.learnbanzai.com/wellness 

• All Applications Must Be Complete Within 14 Days of Applying.  

 

If applying for rental assistance, please remember to have Landlord Verification Form filled out by 
the Landlord and faxed back to The Lighthouse Foundation at 888-457-7396 or emailed to 
jen.bellis@thelighthousepa.org.**All checks are made out and sent directly to the Landlord. +++ 

If applying for utilities, or car payment assistance, please attach a copy of your most recent bill. 
We must be able to see your name and account number.  

If applying for assistance with car repairs, we need a copy of an estimate from the garage. We only 
pay for Small Portion of the PARTS; NO LABOR will be covered as part of our payment. Clients 
portion of the bill must be paid before payment is sent to the garage.  

Applications can be completed on Mondays and Wednesdays 10am -2pm at 116 Browns Hill 
Rd Suite 400, Valencia, Pa 16059. NO EMAILED APPLICATIONS WILL BE ACCEPTED.  

Please understand that The Lighthouse Foundation works closely with collaborative agencies in 
Butler County to ensure we are using our resources to their full potential, assisting as many 
individuals and families as we can.  

NOTE: These Guidelines are subject to change.  

https://thelighthousepa.learnbanzai.com/wellness
mailto:jen.bellis@thelighthousepa.org

